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St Mary's
Newsletter

WELCOME TO WEEK 3
What a fabulous day of  fun and achievement at our annual swimming 
sports! It is such a busy day with much going on and we thank all of  our 
families who could come along and support and take part in our day! We 
could not hold such a fantastic day with out our family support! 

Well done to our new Year 5/6 senior leaders who supported their team 
mates so enthusiastically! You too were a great help to the teachers and 
the co-ordination of  the day! It was impressive to see you take to your 
new roles with such commitment! 

Well done to Carmel who has taken out the 2020 title! It was close with 
Lourdes coming second and Fatima in third place! It was very close 
between f irst and second place so next year will be interesting also! 
Overall it was most impressive to see all of  our Learners swimming 
improve and the willingness of  everyone to have a go! 

Thank you to all who attended our 2020 Parent Information evening. It 
was well attended and we hope informative for you all. Attached to this 
newsletter is the Communication processes which were discussed on the 
night. This will also be stored on PAM . We hope that the session holds us 
all in good stead for a successful year! The teachers really appreciated 
your attendance and meeting you all! 

God Bless - Jasmine Ryan (Principal) 

DATES AHEAD
- 12th Feb: Playgroup 10-11am, 

No Pres today
- 17th Feb: Kerang Zone 

Swimming 
- 19th Feb: No Preps today, 

Playgroup 10-11am
- 24th Feb: Zone Swimming 

Heat 2 @ Swan Hill 
- 25th Feb: Shrove Tuesday - 

Pancake Tuesday, Assembly 
@ 2:20pm  
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- 26th Feb: Ash Wednesday - 
Mass @ 12:30pm in the 
Church 

- 4th Mar: Playgroup 10-11am
- 9th Mar: Labour Day - No 

school
- 11th Mar: Playgroup 10-11am
- 18th Mar: Playgroup 10-11am
- 20th Mar: Harmony Day

St Mary's Primary School
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This week, I of fer up a prayer for all those 
impacted by the f ires in the hope that they will 
soon all be out and that people can begin to 
rebuild their homes and lives. I hope we can 
continue to pray for them over the long 
months of  recovery.

Our heavenly Father, creator of  all things and 
especially the creator of  this land and its 
original peoples, we call out to you in these 
tough times as f ires have swept across many 
parts of  our country. We ask for your care 
and mercy for those who have lost loved ones, 
and those who have lost properties in the wake 
of  these terrible f ires. Guard those volunteers, 
rural f ire service personnel and emergency 
services who self lessly volunteer to f ight these 
f ires. Guide police and authorities who help 
evacuate and shelter those who are displaced.  
Bring comfort and healing to all who suf fer 
loss. We pray that you would open the heavens 
to send ref reshing rain upon our parched land, 
to quench these f ires and to bring life back 
into the earth, so that crops may grow, 
farmers may bring forth the harvest of  the 
land again and that our beautiful bush lands 
and animals can once again f lourish. We bring 
these requests before you Lord,  Amen.

At St Mary's we believe that all learners, 
their families and staf f  have the right to a 
safe and supportive learning environment. 

Our Schools Positive behaviour policy is 
supported by our Diocesan Positive 
Behaviour Intervention and Support (PBIS) 
f ramework.  This f ramework is based on 
the fundamentals of ; 

Respect for self

Respect for Others 

Respect for the Environment

PBIS is a positive approach to developing 
acceptable and cooperative social cultures, 
supporting all Learners in the school to 
achieve social, emotional and academic 
success. PBIS is the teaching initiative used 
daily. 

PAM  - In form ing you of m edical  visi ts to the sick  bay 
We now have 'Sick Bay Passes' up and running on Simon. This means that parents will receive 
a notif ication on PAM when their child has visited the sick bay. You will receive an email 
notif ication informing of  the reason for the visit and the treatment that has been provided. 
You can access all sick passes on you PAM account. Phones calls will still be made to home 
for any incidents relating to the head.  

If  you are yet to set up your PAM account and would like assistance please call the of f ice and 
speak to Alex or come and visit her at the f ront of f ice on Monday and Tuesday's.    

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 
custodians of the land on which 
we meet;  the Barrapa Rappa 
People, and pay respects to 
elders both past and present. 

School  Boar d  AGM

16th March @ 7:00pm 

Please come along and 
express your interest in 
joining our school board 
Working towards school 

improvement and 
achieving goals! 

P&F AGM

23rd March @ 7:00pm 

Please come along and 
express your interest in 

joining our P&F! There are 
many roles and all are 

welcome! 

PBIS A PRAYER

St Mary's is a Child Safe School. 

We promote the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 
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OUR LEARNING

BIRTHDAYS

- Jonty Lucas - 7th February
- Elliot Warren - 10th February
- Lotti Murray - 11th February

SENIOR TEAM 

Our annual swimming sports carnival was a fantastic end 
to our second week of  school. It was great to see our new 
sports captains step into their leadership role and set 
great examples to other learners at St. Mary?s. Miss Col-
bert and Miss Cooke are enjoying getting to know their 
learners and sharing their holiday experiences through 
?Flat Stanley?. Learners are loving the daily ?Boggle? chal-
lenge to improve their word work. Miss Santilla is very 
impressed by all the 5/6 learners settling into their new 
learning space and being very focused on growing their 
learning. 
The 3- 6 learners have been tuning into their Inquiry in-
vestigation ?How does our past shape our future?? by ex-
ploring the Good Samaritan story. We have all been fo-
cusing on growing our understanding of  numbers by 
reading, recognising and investigating the properties. We 
are all full of  energy and ready for the week ahead! 

St Mary's is a Child Safe School. 

We promote the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 

JUNIOR TEAM 

This week the Prep - 2 learners have enjoyed participating 
in swimming. The learners have f inished of f  their 
swimming program f rom last years and have completed 
swimming sports. The Prep learners are settling in well 
and enjoying their time at school. The Year 1 & 2 learners 
have enjoyed exploring ?stewardship? and are making 
connections to ?The Lorax?. We have been making 
predictions about texts before we read them. In maths we 
have been counting to 100 and singing a song to help us! 
We have had a lovely but very busy week.

M i ssi n g T-Bal l  Sh i r ts

We are missing 2x School T-Ball shirts. If  we can get 
everyone to please have a  look at home for these, and 

return to school ASAP if  located. Thank you 

Zon e Sw i m m i n g Tr ai l s 

Congratulations to  those learners that have made it through 
to the Zone Swimming trials  on Monday 17th February in 
Kerang.  We wish Jorji Easton, Mackenzie Dobie, Abigail 

Gray, Joelie Mathers, Mac Ryan, Harry Link, Edie Power, Sam 
Dobie, Cienna English, Millah Crichton and Milla Ryan   all 

learners the best on Monday.   
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